MALMESBURY PARK PRIMARY ACADEMY

To enable all children to feel valued, to experience success and to develop to their full potential in a caring and safe community

Lowther Road, Bournemouth, BH8 8LU Tel. 01202 291227 Fax. 01202 291254

Malmorbury Park

Headteacher Jackie Green MA.Ed Head of School Nicola Smith B-Ed (Hons) NPQH

www.malmesburypark.com

Email: office@malmesburypark.bournemouth.sch.uk

Wednesday 6th September 2023

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC)

Dear Parents and Carers,

You may have seen recent media coverage regarding Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) and its use in educational settings. RAAC is a lightweight form of concrete; because it is weaker than regular concrete, concerns have been raised about its long-term durability.

To keep you informed, the Trust commissioned consultants to survey the estate to look for the presence of RAAC. The result of the survey is that no RAAC has been identified on site.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours Sincerely,

Jackie Green (Mrs)

Headteacher









